
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Dates for your diary 
Wednesday 26th March 

Year 1 Kings and Queens Banquet 
Children to come dressed in their Kings,Queens or servants 

costumes. 

Thursday 27th March 
Spring term parent evening 

                           3.30-5.30pm 

                           Friday 28th March 
Year 2 World War 2 Day 

Children come dressed in evacuee costume. 
1.30pm Year 2 Parents/carers welcome to join for a street 

party. 

Wednesday 2nd April 
Easter service @ 9:15am 

Easter bonnet parade and competition-  
£1.50 to enter. Be as creative as you like. 

Thursday 3rd April 
Choir on Tour-invited members of the choir only this time 

(due to staffing ratio) 
Easter Disco- Nursery/Reception 4-5pm 

Years 1&2 5.15-6.15pm 

Friday 4th April 
Year 1 parents to join phonics session 

Easter holidays begin 

Thursday 24th March 
Year 2 trip to Tide and Tide Museum 

Children to come in evacuee costumes 

Monday 12th May 
Minibeast sessions with EYFS 

Year 2 School trip 

Wednesday 14th May 
Parent/Carer SEND coffee morning 9-10am 

Wednesday 21st May 
School and community teams Dad’s support group 

(Flyer to follow) 

Thursday11th June 
Planetarium visiting Y1&Y2 

Thursday 12th June 
Tempest Class photos 

Friday 20th June 
Quiz and Chips fundraising evening 

Friday 27th June 
Reception visit to theatre 

 

 

 

 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 

                         Nursery-   93.12% 

 Pearl Class-   86.67% 

  Ruby Class-   94.74% 

Diamond Class- 95.45% 

Sapphire Class- 93.43% 

Emerald Class-   87.61% 

                      Topaz Class-   96% 

 Our school target is 95%. Well done to Diamond, and 

Topaz class for achieving over 95%. 

 

 
 

             Headteacher award:                         

Nursery: Elliott 

Reception: Ezra and Basil 

Year 1: Ava and Elijah 

Year 2: Riley and Adoni 

Staff: Mrs Reed 

Well done!  
 

Maths Whizz  

Winning class this week Topaz 

Special shout out to… James J-B, Rudy, Joseph 

and Erin 

 

Red Nose Day 

We’ve had a great day and have raised £76.11 

For Comic Relief 

Congratulations 

We are excited to share that Mrs Cunnington is expecting her 

second baby. She will be leaving to start her maternity leave 

in July.  

Please do remember to follow and like our school Facebook page in order to see regular updates 

  
On Tuesday our Eco-Warriors planted a tree at Old Becclesgate 

with Dereham Town Council. 


